Turkey Valley Community School
Jackson Junction IA 52171

The Turkey Valley School Board met in a special session for Budget Hearing #1 on Monday, March 25,
2024. The meeting was held in the Elementary Meeting Room at Turkey Valley School, Jackson
Junction, IA. Don Blazek called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. The following Board Directors
answered roll call: Jamie Hageman, Don Blazek Jr, Don Manderfield, Jody Steinlage, and Katie Stika.
Also present were Janice Brown, Norbert Hackman, Evie Milbrandt, and Tim Scheidel.

Moved by Hageman and seconded by Stika to approve the agenda as presented. Carried unanimously.

Mr. Jurrens shared the budget and the proposed property tax levy information with the board. The new
law required that the auditor's offices in each county send information to the property owners informing
them of the amount proposed for property taxes. Also new this year, the schools needed to hold two
budget hearings each year. Tonight's meeting is the first hearing and the second hearing will be held in
conjunction with the regular scheduled school board meeting April 8, 2024. Turkey Valley has one of the
lowest tax rates. Mr. Jurrens said that we will tax for what we need, nothing extra. No public comments
were received. Several questions were raised about the tax statements.

Moved by Steinlage and seconded by Manderfield to adjourn at 7:11 PM. Carried unanimously.
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